
 

 
 
 

Authorised and published/printed by  
Linda White, Assistant National Secretary, Australian Services Union,  

Ground floor, 116 Queensberry Street, Carlton South, Victoria, 3053, Australia 

 W  • www.asu.asn.au   
 F • www.facebook.com/australianservicesunion  
 T • twitter.com/ASUnion  

Join now 
www.asu.asn.au/asujoin 

 

  
 

Stay informed 

ASU • Slater & Gordon EBA Negotiations 

 

Bulletin # 53• 13 December 2017 

 
 
 

 

ASU Recommends Voting YES to Support 
Staff and Lawyers EBA 
Voting opens on Thursday 14th December 2017 for the approval of the Slater 
and Gordon – Australian Services Union Support Staff Enterprise Agreement 
2017 and the Slater and Gordon Australian Services Union Lawyers Enterprise 
Agreement 2017. The ASU National Negotiating Team supported by a 
resounding vote of members across Australia recommends that members vote 
“YES” in support of approving these agreements. 

The process 

Staff who are covered by either of the proposed agreements should have received an 
email with details of how to vote either online or by telephone.  If you believe you are 
covered by either of the Agreements and did not receive an email with the instructions 
for voting you should contact HR immediately.  If you have problems voting you should 
contact the independent organisation that is conducting the vote – CorpVote – by phone 
1300 147 797 or by email – support@corpvote.com.au. Voting Closes at 11:59pm AEDT 
on Monday 18th December 2017.  The results should be released on Tuesday 19th 
December 2017. 

It is not compulsory to vote but your ASU delegates recommend that you do vote so that 
it is clear that everyone has expressed an opinion on these Agreements. An agreement is 
approved if over 50% of those voting, vote in favour of approval. No information about 
how you vote is available to Slater and Gordon. Also you can only cast a vote about the 
agreement that you are covered by. 

What is next? 

If either or both the Agreements are approved by staff our aim is to submit the 
paperwork to start the approval process with the Fair Work Commission (FWC) before 
Christmas. There are already significant delays in processing of agreement approvals at 
the FWC and the time will also be extended because of the Christmas break. 

All things going well we expect the approval to be completed in March 2018. 

If you have questions please contact your local ASU organizer or ASU delegate. 

ASU Organisers  

 

Branch Name Phone 

NSW US Bill OKell 02 9265 8211 
QLD Together Jo Justo 0449 520 337 
QLD S&NA Jeanine Orzani 0417 714 767 
QLD S&NA Chiara Lennox 07 4771 2873    
SA/NT Gail Dean 08 8363 1322 
VIC PS Andy Lewis 0409 778 890 
VIC/TAS Karen Tantari 0472 512 484 
WA Rebecca Gillis 0417 969 502 
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